CARROLL COUNTY COURTS
Modification of Courthouse Operations
Effective Jjuly 27, 2020

Pursuant to the Interim Director of the Ohic Department of Health (ODH) order for the
wearing of facial coverings and social distancing and the Governor’s Order dated July 23, 2029,
the Carroll County Courts Orders of June 1, 2020, are modified as foliows:
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The Courthouse will be open to the public Monday through Friday from 9:00AM to
3:00PM. Only those individuals over the age of 65, have a compromised immune
system, or those with specific appointments may enter from 8:00AM to 9:00AM.

. All individuals entering the Courthouse are required to wear facial coverings and said

facial covering SHALL be worn while conducting business in the courthouse.

All individuals entering the Courthouse shall be subject to a non-invasive scan for
elevated body temperature. Any individual, including employees, with an elevated
temperature SHALL be denied access to the Courthouse.

. Access SHALL be temporarily refused by security staff to any visibly-ill person.

. Any person who is not an attorney, prosecutor, law enforcement officer, plaintiff,

defendant, subpoenaed witness, victim or victim advocate having business with the
Courts may be limited to access to courtrooms and waiting areas.

 Media shall have access in accordance with Ohio Sup. R. 12 per normai procedure.

is is an evolving situation and may change pursuant to federal, state, and local guidance

and directives.

S0 ORDERED:
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